
 

 

 

  
Old Catton Church of England Junior School 

Church Street, Old Catton, Norwich NR6 7DS 

Tel: 01603  426973         

www.oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk 

e-mail: office@oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Headteacher: A. D. Best-White. 

Executive Deputy: N.Pellatt 

Head of School: K Connelly 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th January 2021  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am writing to you to alert you to a website that we have been informed is unsafe for children to use. 

omegle.com is an online chat site. It contains highly inappropriate content for children and the facility to 

make contact with strangers via videos and messages. I wanted to alert you to this website so that if 

your child is recommended it by friends or it comes up as a link within another site they are using, you 

are aware of it.  

 

As children are currently spending more time online, both for their learning and to socialise, I 

recommend checking your parental controls, filters and online safety technologies at home and on your 

child’s devices.  

 

Please also talk to your child about staying safe online. I have written a piece for the children about this 

on their newsletter this week but having these open conversations with your child and monitoring their 

behaviour and access online is the best way to help them stay safe.  

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

 

Mrs Connelly  

Head of School  

Old Catton Junior School       
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